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Dear All, 
 
Well that’s is half of the academic year over 
already.  There has been some fabulous 
‘sticky’* learning over the past three terms and 
our expectations for the next three remain high. 
A big thank you to all the families who came 
along to our Learning Review Meetings this 
week, it was a joy to hear your children talking 
so eloquently and confidently about their 
learning.   
I am really excited about the changes to our 
class structure after half term.  I believe it is a 
significant step in our continued growth here at 
Pawlett. 
Have a wonderful week and we look forward to 
seeing you all again on Monday 24th – 8:45am.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Emma Barker 
 
*‘sticky’ learning is learning that sticks! 

 

 
Thank you for your support for the NSPCC’S 
Number day campaign. We raised £32.00 
which will be going to this great cause. The  
children had a great day and really enjoyed 
taking part in all the fun activities.  
 

TERM 3 – 14th FEBRUARY 2020 
 

 

NUTTY NOAH 

 
Don’t forget our wonderful PTFA have 
arranged a fun afternoon of entertainment 
with Nutty Noah on Sunday 23rd February at 
the Pavilion. If you haven’t got your tickets yet 
you will be able to purchase them on the day. 
Tickets are available for £6 each from the 
office, with under 3’s free.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DRINKS IN SCHOOL 

 
Just a reminder to all parents that children 
should have a named water bottle in school 
with them every day. As part of our 
commitment to healthy living we do 
recommend that children only bring in water, 
not squash, juice or fizzy drinks.  
 

GOODBYE MISS ROBINSON 

 
We are very sad to say goodbye to Miss 
Robinson today. She has been working 
with Heron class this term as part of her 

final 
year 

placement for her teaching degree. The 
children have grown very  
 
 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY  

http://www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk/


 
fond of her and surprised her with a little 
party this afternoon to say goodbye. We 
would like to wish Miss Robinson every 
success for her future career as a teacher 
– we know she will make an excellent one. 
 

CAR PARK 

 
Please remember that the school car park is for 
staff and contractors use only, at any time of 
day. It is not to be used when dropping pupils 
off or for turning your car around. This is for the 
safety of all pupils and visitors to the school, 
thank you.  
 

LEGO 

 
Thank you for all of the Lego donations Mrs 
Jeffries has received so far. We are still 
accepting donations if anybody is having a 
clear out over the half term holidays, it can be 
mixed pieces and doesn’t have to belong to a 
set.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 
14th February – Last day of Term 3  
23rd February – PTFA presents Nutty Noah  
24th February – Start of Term 4 
2nd March – Reading Week Activities 
5th March – World Book Day    
3rd April – PTFA Bingo in the school hall 
 
 

 
 
Term 1: Tuesday 3rd September 2019 to 
Thursday 17th October 2019 
Term 2: Monday 4th November 2019 to  
Friday 20th December 2019 
Term 3: Monday 6th January 2020 to 
Friday 14th February 2020 
Term 4: Monday 24th February 2020 to 
Friday 3rd April 2020 
Term 5: Monday 20th April 2020 to Friday 
22nd May 2020 
Term 6: Monday 1st June 2020 to Friday 
17th July 2020 
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